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Andrea Barnes

From: Lisa.Morris@odh.ohio.gov
Sent: Thursday, November 2, 2023 9:59 AM
Subject: Lead Exposure Prevention and Healthy Homes Education Activities funding 2024

Good morning –  
 
Congratulations! You have been recommended for the Lead Exposure Prevention and Healthy Homes Education 
Activities funding. You are being recommended for your full proposal amount. Contracts will not be ready for signatures 
until the first week of February, so do not expect to see anything come before then.  
 
As a reminder, I will be out on maternity leave starting next week. If you have any questions about the grant after Friday, 
please reach out to the general lead program line at 877-532-3723 and someone will be available to answer questions. 
As another reminder, there will be a toolkit sent out with approved images for use. Please be patient on receiving the 
toolkit, the state is currently rolling out new branding. I do not expect our communications department to have the 
rebranded images ready until January/February.  
 
Please let me know if you have any quesƟons.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Lisa Morris, MPH | Public Health Consultant 
Bureau of Environmental Health & Radiation Protection 
Ohio Department of Health 

 
 

This e-mail is intended for the sole use of the intended recipient and may contain privileged, sensitive, or protected health 
information. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that the unauthorized use, disclosure, copying, distribution, or 
action taken in reliance on the contents of this communication is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please 
notify the sender via telephone or return e-mail and immediately delete this e-mail.  


